
Allegion
11819 N. Pennsylvania St. 
46032 Carmel, IN | USA 
Tel 317.810.3700 
email:  
st-govtservices@allegion.com   

 us.allegion.com

To whom it may concern: 

The John S. McCain National Defense Authorization (NDAA) is a United States federal law that 
specifies the budget, expenditures and policies of the U.S. Department of Defense. The law, 
specifically Section 889, prohibits federal agencies, their contractors and grant or loan recipients 
from procuring or using any covered telecommunications  equipment or services or any 
equipment, system, or service that uses covered telecommunications equipment or services as 
a “substantial or essential component of any system, or as critical technology as part of any 
system.” 

The US Allegion brands are not subject to the NDAA.  This includes the Allegion family of 
brands that encompass Schlage, Ives, Glen Johnson, LCN, Von Duprin, Falcon, ISONAS, and 
Pure Access and ENGAGE technology.  

For more information, including a declaration of NDAA compliance letter required for  proposal, 
procurement, or contract assurances, please contact st-govtservices@allegion.com.

Sincerely, 

Terry Collins 

Allegion 

Director, Government Sales 


